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We want to inform you that the State Prosecutorial Council have performed the necessary 

checking of your statement on 28 September 2016, read the documents in the case DVTR 311/14 

and found out that both the Public Prosecutor’s Office of Appeal in Novi Sad and Basic Public 

Prosecutor’s Office in Novi Sad  several times declared on your complaints and that you were 

informed that the complaints were unfounded. After that and after considering all the 

abovementioned documents, the State Prosecutorial Council have found out that your complaints 

have similar contents and that you are often filing them so we have decided that you have been 

misusing the right on filing  complaints in relation to the Article 73, Paragraph 4 of Rulebook on 

Governance in the Public Prosecutor's Office and we have archived the case documents.  

In this way we inform you that your future complaints relating the same case will be treated in 

the same manner, having in mind the fact that it is not allowed to complain about something that 

have already been considered, and all this in accordance with the provision of the Article 73, 

Paragraph 4 of Rulebook on Governance in the Public Prosecutor's Office. 
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